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I support this iniative. There are many Alaskans who apply for their PFD however there are also many who don't fill out (or 

10/16/2016 9:49 update) their voter registration. 

By linking these two it - (1) cuts down on paperwork, (2) saves time, (3) let's Alaskans update their information for voting 

Tamara Jones when they've moved <in state, for military purposes, etc.>, and (4) most importantly gets more Alaskans voting. 

We need more Alaskans registered to vote and voting. I feel that by doing this we are encouraging Alaskans to vote and 

making the process better, user friendly, and more streamlined. 

* Plus, it doesn't affect the PFD and actually saved money, time, and paper. 


